
Rushford Town 2020 End of Year Minutes 
December 29, 2020 
 
The Town of Rushford Special Board meeting was called to order at 9:00 am by Chairman Thomas Egan.  Roll 
call was taken with Thomas Egan, Jerry Schoonover, Patrick Kafer, & Peggy Hendricks present.   
 
Motion by Kafer, 2nd by Schoonover to approve and pay the year end invoices in the amount of 
$12,268.04.  Hendricks listed the bills as: 
    
Covid expenses:    
Air purifiers (amazon)             1,107.80   
Insurance for HEPA Vacuum                 51.06   
HEPA Vacuum (amazon)   447.08   
Picnic tables (amazon)  1,850.00   
Toilets (Lowes)              1,565.70   
Toners for printer (Office Max)             1,124.54   
Printer (Office Max)                  599.89   
DKAL - hand dryers & Installation 4,900.00   
Non covid expense:    
Newsletter printing (Office Max)                 565.98   
Pitney Bowes ink cartridge  55.99   

 
Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Kafer, 2nd by Schoonover to approve to renew the Town of Rushford Erosion Control General 
Permit.  Motion carried. 
 
There was discussion on procedures for Caucus which will be held Saturday, January 9th at 9 am. 
 
Motion by Kafer, 2nd by Schoonover to adjourn at 9:25.  Motion carried.  

Respectfully submitted by Peggy Hendricks, Clerk  
 
 


